
 

 

Councilmember Blewett invites you to a community meeting to hear from you—property owners, residents, 

and other individuals—regarding your interest in amending the zoning in the area shown on the map above (an 

area bound by St. Paul Street to the south, San Jacinto Street to the east, Central Expressway to the north, and 

Woodall Rodgers Freeway to the west). This area is currently zoned Planned Development District No. 145, 

Planned Development District No. 708, and CA-1(A) Central Area District.  

 
Councilmember Blewett would like to know what, if any, changes should be made to the existing zoning 

regulations for this area. Please attend the meeting and be heard, as you may be affected by future 

amendments.  

 
If you have any questions regarding this meeting, please contact Nathan Warren in the Department of 

Sustainable Development and Construction at 214-670-4195. Si desea información en español, favor de llamar 

a Mary Williams al 214-670-4134. For additional information regarding this authorized hearing, please visit our 

website at:  

http://dallascityhall.com/departments/sustainabledevelopment/planning/Pages/Authorized-Hearings.aspx  

City Councilmember David Blewett 
is hosting a community meeting on 
November 12, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. at  

The Horchow Auditorium in the Dallas Museum of Art 
1717 N Harwood St, Dallas, TX 75201 

http://dallascityhall.com/departments/sustainabledevelopment/planning/Pages/Authorized-Hearings.aspx

